

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Thursday, 08 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I wanted to take this opportunity to write to you and let you know how impressed I have been with all of the children in 5 Magnolia this year.

Every time I have observed the class, each child has been fully focused on their learning and behaving with maturity and respect.

Yesterday, all of our teachers shared some of the learning outcomes from their respective classes at our weekly staff meeting. I was thrilled by what I saw in the books of 5 Magnolia. The writing was exceptional. I also was able to view some of their performance poetry videos. There were many individuals who performed their own poems brilliantly. However, it was the class performance of a collective poem, based on their own individual metaphors, which produced actual tears of pride in me. Each and every child in the class was excellent in their creativity, and in their performance.

Please let your child know you have read this letter and you too, are proud of them. They year is young, and we should all be looking forward to many more amazing moments of learning and growth from your talented children.

Yours Singerely

Headteacher